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Hello Ms. Lafave,

frdfass@aol.com

Monday, April 04, 2011 7:28 AM
LaFave, LaVonne

diving platform at B.B. Clark

Thank you for giving me the heads up on the status of the diving platform at B.B. Clark.

| am asking that the platform / reflector issue at B.B. Clark be put on the agenda for the next
Parks Commission meeting April 13, 2011.

Looking forward to hearing the kids that use the beach / platform inform the Commission
how they feel about the loss of the platform. What a great opportunity for the kids to
become active citizens in how decisions are made in their community.

Thanking you in advance,

Marie Jacobson



